
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke  
Board of Selectmen 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Pembroke Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public 
Hearing on November 14th at 10AM at 225-229 Beacon Hill Road, Tax Map 563-15. 
You are being notified in accordance with RSA 231:10 as a legal abutter. 
 
The Board of Selectmen will be doing a site walk of the proposed elderly housing project 
as presented by William Evans. Applicant proposes to construct approximately 101 units 
of phased age restricted housing on their property in conjunction with NH Housing 
Finance. The applicant has requested that the Board of Selectmen open a portion of a 
Class VI roadway on Beacon Hill so that they can access their site. 
 
As a legal abutter, we have included the proposed plan. Please keep in mind that the 
current plan is in its preliminary stages and will also require other approvals. This 
meeting is merely to do a site walk and listen to the project. It is the Boards intention that 
after the site walk, to continue the Public Hearing to November 16th at 6:30 PM at Town 
Hall where the Board will take public input. 
 
For questions, please call the Town Administrator at 485-4747, or email at 
djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. 
 

Ann Bond, Chairman 


